
 

Rosemary Hicks 
 

Rosemary joined Colusa High School in 1977.  45 
years of service is worthy of pause and recognition.  

Your service in itself is amazing.  Thank you for 
inspiring all of us with your dedication and heart 
for our kids, families and community. Being so 

kind at a position like yours is such a wonderful 
and inspiring thing to see. 

 

Rosemary is the face of Burchfield. She is the 
official greeter and knows the names of all the 

students and parents.  And some of the parents are 
former students that she greeted when they went to 

school there. She keeps everyone informed on 
social media, has many duties in addition to her 
Administrative Assistant job. She has been seen 
putting on bandages, wiping tears and calming 

students and staff. I had the pleasure of working at 
Colusa Unified School District with Rosemary for 
10 years. It was amazing how she knew and still 
knows the history of all the families in Colusa. 
Melissa once told me that Rosemary is a perfect 

liaison for our district.  She definitely facilitates a 
close working relationship between our district and 

the community of Colusa.  Thank you for the 
amazing job you do every day. 

 

It is my pleasure to present the Heart of the Hawk 
award to Rosemary Hicks. 


